
SOCIALLY DISTANCED 
HALLOWEEN  TRAIL

2020 has been a tough year for 
everyone so perhaps we can join 
together as a community and lift a few 
“spirits!” this Halloween.  
  
Current social 
distancing 
restrictions due to 
Covid mean the 
conventional “Trick 
or Treating” is 
inadvisable 
therefore how about a Spooky Trail 
around the neighbourhood instead?  
The kids can; get dressed up, grab a 
torch and a grown up, go for a walk in 
search of the trail images, keep a track 
on the score card and then maybe get 
a treat when they are safely back 
home.

Join in by decorating your house &/
or garden in Halloween attire, colour 
in (ask a neighbours kids if you need 

help) one or two trail pictures and 
display in a window or perhaps 
up a tree if you are feeling 
adventurous!  

Download the pre printed score 
card and trail pictures from 
Shrewley Parents Facebook 
page or www.shrewley.org 

Please remember social distancing 
guidelines and only gather in groups 
of six or less.  
 There’s no need to knock on doors 
and there’s no need to leave treats 
on the doorstep.  

Stay Safe Everyone!! 

Shop local and 
pick up a pumpkin 
from Barnclose 

Nurseries

http://www.shrewley.org

